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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY

CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-6000

FOIA Case: 84809A
3 May 2018

JOHN GREENEWALD

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, which was
received by this office on 24 June 2016, for a “listing or index, preferably in electronic
format, of all closed investigations by your agency’s Office of the Inspector General
during calendar years 2014 and 2015.” As previously informed, your request has
been assigned Case Number 84809. For purposes of this request and based on the
information you provided in your letter, you are considered an “all other” requester.
Since processing fees were minimal, no fees are being assessed.

Your request has been processed under the provisions of the FOIA. Enclosed is
the material you requested. If you need further assistance or would like to discuss
any aspect of your request, please do not hesitate to contact me at foialo@nsa.gov or
you may call (301)688-6527.

You may also contact our FOIA Public Liaison at foialo@nsa.gov for any further
assistance and to discuss any aspect of your request. Additionally, you may contact
the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) at the National Archives and
Records Administration to inquire about the FOIA mediation services they offer. The
contact information for OGIS is as follows:

Office of Government Information Services
National Archives and Records Administration
8601 Adelphi Rd - OGIS

College Park, MD 20740

ogis@nara.gov

(877)684-6448

(202)741-5770

Fax (202)741-5769

Sincerely,

JOHN R. CHAPMAN
Chief, FOIA/PA Office
FOIA Public Liaison Officer

















